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1. The team continued the discussion from the general meeting regarding the number
of submissions that could be made and the frequency of the competitions. After
reviewing a number of options, it was decided that we will stay with the same
number of submissions for both DPI and print that we used last year. After a couple
of rounds of judging we’ll reevaluate as needed.

○ For DPI each person can submit 2 photos for each class for each judging. The
classes are Open Color, Open Monochrome and Specials.

○ Prints are classified as either SMALL or LARGE. Maximum of 2 prints in each
category is allowed, Small Color, Small Monochrome, Large Color, and Large
Monochrome.

2. Jim asked if we should limit the distribution on our Google Groups email list to
current paid or life members only. It was decided that he will send out an email to
those one the list today that are not current members to ask if they still want to be
on the distribution. If they do not respond by September 30th or if they indicate
they’d rather be dropped, they will be eliminated from the list.

Again the critical need to address and coordinate our publicity and recruitment
efforts was touched on since our membership has been dwindling. Keeping some
of the non-paying individuals that express an interest on the list might be a way to
bring some of them back into the fold.

3. A great deal of discussion was held regarding filling out the club’s Executive Board.
The following nominations will be reviewed and finalized at the next general
meeting.

○ President: Phil Chimino

○ Vice President / CACCA rep: Jim Shover

○ Treasurer: Mike Verdak

○ Program Director / Web Master: Jack Martin

○ Membership Coordinator: Bud Dyke

○ Publicity / Recruitment Officer: Bob Dietz

○ DPI Coordinator: John Lubon

○ Print Coordinator: Steve Zasadny

○ Secretary / DPI Scorekeeper: Anne Zarzycki


